Selectmen's Meeting April 25, 1994

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman; David Boule' and Tom Davis

Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M.

Trustees of Trust Funds: Jim Dennison met with the Board to verify that the Trustees are covered under the Town's liability policy. He was assured by the Selectmen that all Town Officials are covered under the Town's policies. Dennison expressed his desire to research the Town's Trusts so that the Town will have a permanent record of each persons desire as stated in their bequest to the Town. Dennison would like the assistance of Town Counsel in his research. The consensus of the Board was that Jim Dennison will pursue this on his own using any help available locally. Dennison will report back to the Board of Selectmen on his progress.

Warrants and Abatements: The Selectmen signed a supplemental warrant for Yield Taxes for the Girl Scouts of America. They also signed an abatement for Clyde Hook for \$236.28 on his property tax.

Fire Department: David Boule' moved to appoint Tim Ellis as a volunteer fireman on the Antrim Fire Department. Second Phil Dwight. So moved.

GTE: A right-of-way agreement for GTE to bury cable on Salmon Brook Road at the Beckwith property was signed.

Phil reported that Bob Holmes has asked about the equipment shed to be built at the ball field as promised by Con-Val School. Phil will call the school and find out when the shed will be built.

Transfer Station: The Selectmen voted to add Sunday hours for the summer only at the Antrim Recycling and Transfer Station. Starting May 29 and ending Labor Day the Summer hours will be:

Wednesday	2:00 P.M. until 7:00 F	'.M.
Friday	9:00 A.M. until 2:00 F	.M.
Saturday	9:00 A.M. until 5:00 F	'.М.
Sunday	1:00 P.M. until 5:00 P	M

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M.